
After the success of last years' production of 'Jungle Book - Kid's', rehearsals are already
underway for a whole school summer production which we are pleased to announce will be
‘Shrek The Musical JNR’. The show will take place on July 14th at 1.30 p.m. and will involve the
whole school, with the performance taking place on an outside stage. It will be followed
immediately by the JYS Summer Fair.
 
We are selling tickets for a fee to ensure that we can fund future productions and that these
become self-sustaining and something we can build into our yearly calendar. 

Tickets can be purchased online at https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys/t-lnqaaaa

On the day, you will need to bring your e-ticket (on your mobile phone or as a print out) so
that we can scan people in. You do not need a ticket for any child at JYS as they will all be
performing. 

This is a really exciting opportunity for each and every pupil at JYS and we are really looking
forward to putting on an event that will bring the whole community together.

Shrek The Musical - Jnr

On Friday of last week, we accepted an invitation to play football at Chichester
Football Club (Oaklands Park) against a host of other schools. It was another great
opportunity to participate in inter-school competitions. 
We made it to the semi-finals and a penalty shoot out! Mrs Dutton, as always, was
very proud of our squad, but she has singled our Zach (from Year 5) out for
particular praise and has put him forward as potential Captain for the football team
for next year! 
Saturday 14  June saw Jude from Year 2 and Fin from Year 6 representing the
school by racing in the British Schools Cycling Association National Hill Climb
Championships! We are delighted to report that they placed 8  and 11  in their
respective races against some very tough competition - well done, boys!
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Wednesday at Jessie was a very busy day! Rehearsals for the songs for the Musical
were underway and Year 6 were off to Cobnor for their three days and two nights
residential. They have been raft building, climbing, jellyfish spotting, sailing and
had a campfire - all in glorious sunshine!
(More details of this will follow in the end of term magazine).
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Wednesday 25  June - (pm) Year 2 Multi-Sports at Chichester Universityth

Friday 27  June - Sports Day (details tbc)th

Monday 30  June - Year 5 to CFS for a STEAM Day th

Wednesday 2  July - Transition Day (Y6 to new high school etc)nd

Thursday 3  July - School Discos (details to follow)rd

Monday 14  July - School Production and Summer Fair (from 13:30)th

Friday 18th July - Last day of term

Wednesday - Thursday 3  / 4  September - School Closure for movingrd th

Friday 5  September - INSET - School shut to pupilsth

Monday 8  September - Autumn Term begins (at the new site)!th

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week’s results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

This Week
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